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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
 

DATE:           October 18, 2022 
 
TO:            ALL BIDDERS 
 
FROM:           Richard M. Nethercote, Jr. 
            District Contracts Administrator 
            Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise 
 
SUBJECT:      POSTING DATE CHANGE 
CONTRACT NO.:      E8T83  
LETTING DATE:        September 20, 2022 
FINANCIAL PROJECT NOS.: 442764-1-52-01 
DESCRIPTION:     Suncoast II (SR 589) - SR 44 to CR 486 

  
                

 
 

Posting Date Change: 
 
The Posting Date for the above-mentioned project has been changed from Tuesday, 
October 18, 2022 to Wednesday, October 19, 2022. 
 
All other conditions of the subject contract remain unchanged.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at the 407-264-3885. 
 


